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Am¥ Driggers

From: Mark Lockiear

Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2006 8:33 AM

To: Amy Driggers

Cc: Donna Johnson; Jennifer Brock; Jessica Davis; Joseph Jeffries
Subject: FW: [Fwd: Ballard Woods S/D - Harnett County]

]

3allard Woods S/D -

Harnett Co...
Amy, I have spoke with the developers and DOT regarding Ballard Woods, we have

agreed to allow the permits that were applied for on Tuesday go through, however all
others will be handled on a case by case basis therefore if anyone else applies for
permits in Ballard Woods see me or Joseph befeore you allow them to proceed in the event we
are not available turn them away until we are. Thanks

————— Original Message----—-

From: Bill R, Hammond [mailto:bhammond@dot.state.nc.us]
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2006 7:10 PM

To: Mark Locklear

Cc: Ronald D. Plummer; Ray Stone PE

Subject: [Fwd: Ballard Woocds S/D - Harnett County]

Mark,

Mr. Grey Wilson with Ballard Woods, LLC has contacted me regarding his building permits,
He has been in contact with David Plummer, who does the subdivision inspections in our
office. Mr. Wilson is gathering all the information that we have requested. Mr. Wilson
has stated that it will take a few days for him to get us all the information that we have
requested. He seems honest and sincere in his efforts. He has requested the release of
the building permits for two pre sales that are under contract. If you would like to
release these two permits and hold all others until we make further progress, I think that
would be ok. I think Mr. Wilson will be diligent in his efforts to get the streets added
to the state system. We will copy you on all correspondence regarding the Ballard Woods
Subdivision.

Thanks for the assistance on this matter,
Bill




